TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 19, 2001

PRESENT: Eric Tenney Chairman, Selectman Philip Dwight, Selectman Dave Penny and Sherry Miller.

6:30 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER –

6:30 P.M. Parks & Rec Budget -

The Selectmen met with Sam Harding, Chairman of Parks & Rec Commission and Celeste Lunetta, Recreation Coordinator to review their proposed 2002 budget. The Selectmen have taken their proposal under advisement.

Sam Harding re-addressed the issue of purchasing a laptop for Parks & Rec use. Chairman Tenney and Selectman Penny felt that if there were still funds available within this year's budget it was not for the Selectmen to "micro-manage" their affairs. Selectman Dwight felt very strongly that this was not apart of their original budget and if they wanted such an item they should include in next year's budget. Selectman Dwight moved to not approve the purchase of a laptop for Parks & Rec. The motion was not seconded.

7:30 p.m. Library budget -

Library Trustees Sharon Dowling, Connie Kirwin and Ruth Zwirner presented their proposed 2002 budget, which the Selectmen took under advisement.

Holiday Hours -

The Town Office will close at Noon on Monday, December 24th and Monday, December 31st.

8:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91:A:3, II-a and RSA 91:A:3, II-c

The Selectmen returned to an open meeting and voted to seal the minutes indicating no action had been taken.

Approval of minutes –

The minutes of November 5, 2001 were unanimously approved.

The next Selectmen's meeting will be November 29, 2001 at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Miller